NEWS UPDATE

I know all of you have been anguishing to hear the end of the acquisition story. Unfortunately, it is not a
happy ending. After much discussion and evaluation of the market and product requirements for civil in
California, the other company has decided to pass on the opportunity to acquire the Civil Administration
System from Slrron Software.

Therefore, the plan going forward is as follows:

Sirron Software will cease operations at the end of 2021. We will renew maintenance contracts for 2019
and 2020 and any contracts that extend into 2021, but we will not renew any contract that extends
beyond 2021.

Sirron Software will continue to provide form changes and updates during this period.

We have experienced a growing problem with server access and our ability to provide changes and
updates as a result. Per our maintenance contract, the county is obligated to provide access so Sirron
Software can provide this service. Please work with your IT departments to smooth this process.

We have been providing software to the California Civil community since 1999 and it has been our
pleasure working with all of you.

Thanks again for a great 20 years.



